The Croak

The newsletter of the Frogmore Village Community Association www.frogmore.info



MARCH 2020 ISSUE:





SPRING SING

St Martin's Church will be holding an outreach service at Frogmore Village Hall on Sunday afternoon, 29th March 2020 at 4.00pm. This will be in the form of a Songs of Praise, cafe style, with refreshments being served. Everyone is cordially invited to attend, with no worries about going home in the dark as the clocks will have changed to Summertime that day! If you have a favourite hymn which you would like included in the service, please could you let Judy Dix (580246) know in good time.





A new summer event will be held this year – **FROGFEST**, at the Perraton Field on Saturday 27 June starting at 3pm. The date was chosen to be as near as possible to Mid Summers day and when our local musicians would be available.

It will be a festival of music, food and local drinks aimed at providing an intimate event of entertainment for local people of all ages.

Sarah and Nigel Sture have kindly volunteered to organise the music which will also include an opportunity for local musicians to show off their talents.

Let's hope that the weather is kind to us. So, come and join in the fun!

If anyone needs further information, please contact Paul Harding 01548531780



Whilst every care is taken to ensure that the contents of the Croak are correct, the FVCA does not guarantee the accuracy, and cannot accept liability for the consequences of any error in the material. The Croaks are also published on line on our website as well as delivered to your home.



40TH ANNIVERSARY FROGMORE REGATTA 16 AUGUST 2020





My name is Terry Dye and, following my marriage to Fiona, Secretary of the FVCA, I am now resident in the South Hams. Whilst not yet living in Frogmore, I have agreed to co-ordinate the 2020 Regatta, trying to follow in the successful footsteps of Paul Harding. Thankfully, his wife Jenny continues to provide massive support for the Regatta. I have assisted for last 3 years in this hugely successful event and, for our 40th Anniversary, we are planning a day not to be missed!

In addition to all the usual water sports: rowing races, paddle boarding, raft race etc, we have so many on-field demonstrations. Children's entertainment includes swing boats, donkey rides, tug-o-war & races.

There are also the Craft, Produce, Tea and Prosecco tents. Beer tent courtesy of South Hams Brewery, food stalls aplenty to suit everyone. Banned from the Moor band are playing again this year too.

So, put the date in the diary and come and join us for a fantastic day out for all the family £3.50 Adults, children £1 and children under 3 years free.

Frogmore Village Community Association

COFFEE MORNINGS

A note for your 2020 diary

Our coffee mornings will be held at Frogmore village hall on the second Wednesday each month between 10.30 am and 12 noon.

Wed. 8th January Wed. 12th February Wed. 11th March Wed. 8th April Wed. 13th May Wed. 10th June

Wed. 8th July Wed. 9th September Wed. 14th October Wed. 11th November Wed. 9th December



Come along for a nice cuppa, a good old chat, a raffle and to share news and views.

EVENTS CALENDAR FOR 2020:

- Neighbourhood Plan forums (see page 1 of Croak) at village hall
- FVCA AGM on Tuesday 17 March at 7.00pm at village hall
- "Frog Fest" Mid Summer's event on 27 June at 3.00pm at the Perraton Field
- Frogmore Regatta on Sunday 16 August, 12noon, Pool Meadow
- Social evening and meal on Friday 16 October at the village hall (to be finalized soon)
- Bonfire Night on Thursday 5 November at 6.30pm at the Perraton Field
- Seniors' Christmas Lunch on Saturday 12 December at 12 noon at the village hall.

WHAT'S ON AT THE GLOBE:

- Folk Sessions on Tuesday 3 March & 7 April at 8.30pm
- Folk Sessions on Thursday 19 March & 16 April at 8.30pm
- Jazz evening with the Travelling Gooseberries on Wednesday 11 March at 7.30pm

SENIORS' CHRISTMAS LUNCH 2019:

What a great time everyone had! Thanks to Anthony Greenwood for cooking the wonderful Christmas Lunch with all the trimmings, plenty of wine, and ... a visit from Father Christmas himself! After lunch we all sang carols and thanks to Sarah and Nigel Sture for providing the music. Many thanks also to all the helpers on the day.













